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The USPB established the Young Producers Council 
(YPC) in 2016 to connect and educate young men 
and women with ties to USPB, offering them a deeper 
understanding of the company’s operations.

Many current USPB members became involved in their 
30s and 40s, and today, young producers are increasingly 
contributing to decisions on the marketing of finished cattle. 
The talent, skills and leadership shown by past YPC members 
indicate that the future of the beef industry is in capable hands.

On August 6-7, 2025,  YPC participants will have the 
opportunity to visit the National Beef facility in Dodge 
City, Kansas, to hear from plant personnel about company 
operations.  The group will reconvene in November for a 
tour of company operations in the Kansas City area.

Dominic Stephens, manager of Beef Belt Feeders in Scott 
City, Kansas, has participated in the YPC and shares his 
insights on class participation in this video.

For consideration in the upcoming class, please send a 
prospective candidate’s name and contact information to 
uspb@uspb.com or contact Tracy Thomas or  
Brian Bertelsen at 866-877-2525.u

YOUNG PRODUCERS COUNCIL 
TO MEET THIS SUMMER

click here for video

 — Dominic Stephens, Beef Belt Feeders

I learned a lot, and have an elevated 
appreciation for the industry.
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https://player.vimeo.com/video/1064421368?color=bebca7&byline=0

